
Senate Testimony SB2276 
 
My name is Trevor Vannett. I am in support of this bill because families should be able to get 
paid as caregivers when providing up and beyond care of day to day services for their child or 
loved one.  I support the bill as it stands now. Families should not have to worry about finances 
when they have to stay home with their child with high needs.  
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